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February 2, 2020

Julie Pierce, Chair

Contra Costa Transportation Authority

2999 Oak Road, Suite 100
Walnut Creek, CA 94597

Contra
Costa

David Twa
Clerk of the Board
and
County Administrator
(925) 335-1900

Subject: County Appointment to the Accessible Transportation Strategic Plan Policy

Advisory Committee

Dear Chair Pierce,

I'm writing on behalf of the Board of Supervisors to appoint Dr. Chris Farnitano, the
Public Health Officer for our Health Services Department and myself, as current Board
Chair, to the Policy Advisory Committee (PAC) for the Accessible Transit Strategic
(ATS) Plan. We understand that the ATS Plan will examine how to improve
transportation services to seniors, persons with disabilities, and veterans. Dr. Farnitano

and I look forward to participating on the PAC to achieve this end.

The Board of Supervisors appreciates the leadership provided by the Authority in

addressing this critical service area.

Sincerely,

Candace Andersen, Chair

Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors

Supervisor, District I

Copy: Anna Roth, Contra Costa Health Services - Director

Peter Engel, CCTA — Director of Programs



